
 
Dear Giant Pumpkin Grower Club Member, 
 

   Wallace Organic Wonder (WOW) is gearing up for a BIG 2019 season!  This will be my 
fifth year in business and I am excited to report that “support” from the giant pumpkin growing 
community continues to be tremendous!   
 

   It has been, and still is, challenging work that has been very educational.   Using my 
website, social media, blogs, and newsletters, I have tried to spread the word about what the 
“giant pumpkin community” has done for gardening world wide.   
 

  Your support has helped place WOW in a position where I was able to once again give 
back to this wonderful community.  I am pleased to announce that WOW has made a $2,000 
donation to the Great Pumpkin Commonwealth for use at their discretion.  This will bring the 
total amount of contributions from WOW to $6,825.  As WOW becomes more successful, I am 
confident that I can continue to donate even more to the GPC and all the growers in the future. 
 

   If your club is having a seminar and you are interested in significant savings on bulk 
orders, please see the attached price sheet.  I’m pleased to be able to offer the products at the 
same price as last year.  One change I have to make is I will have to charge clubs my cost on 
shipping bulk orders.  I have absorbed the ever-increasing shipping costs throughout the 
previous four years.  In order to keep my prices in line for bulk savings, I unfortunately have to 
make this change.  I will not be adding ANY handling fees like most companies do.  I will simply 
be charging what my costs are to ship your order.  If you have any questions about this change, 
please don’t hesitate to contact me.   Bulk orders must be placed no later than 14 days before 
your seminar or pick-up date.  I only ask that one check for the entire order be made payable to 
Wallace Farm, LLC for payment.  
 

    Please email me at ron@wallacewow.com if you have any questions.  I thank you and 
your Club Members for your continued support, and I look forward to the opportunity to serve 
your members with high quality products, good pricing, and superior service! 
 

Ron Wallace 
President / CFO 

Wallace Organic Wonder 
ron@wallacewow.com                                                       401-864-7747 

Wallace Farm, 860 Plainfield Pike, Greene RI  02827 


